

Blue Orchid Marketing 7 Dunham Drive, Suite 201 New Fairfield, CT 06812

Anil Malik, President Sandie Wike, Executive Director

Phone: 203.746.5901 Fax: 253.276.0532

Newsletter | June 2018

NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT:



We're back from an amazing conference with the American College of Foot and Ankle Pediatrics in Jackson Hole, Wyoming (<u>ACFAP</u>). We had a group tour of the Grand Tetons National Park the day before the conference, followed by two days of lectures by leading authorities on pediatric foot and ankle issues.

We have created a campaign specifically for podiatrists to use with **pediatric orthotic patients** to remind parents to return with their child for a checkup. We're all busy and often times parents don't realize how long their child has been wearing the orthotic. This campaign creates an auomatic reminder letter or email at 6 months, 9 months, and a year. If you could use this campaign in your office, give us a call to find out more.

Following the conference, we added a few days of vacation to see Yellowstone National Park. We had an amazing time and saw a host of animals in the wild, including bison with calves, elk with calf, pronghorn, moose, black bear and cubs, grizzly bear, coyote, and marmots. Add the most amazing natural beauty in the country, and you have a perfect vacation! Here are a few photos to encourage you to go see this beautiful national treasure.



